
 

OFFICE OF GOVERNOR RONNIE MUSGROVE 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO: GOVERNOR 

FROM: RILEY 

SUBJECT: AUTO EXECUTIVES’ PANEL FOR SGPB’S ANNUAL MEETING:  HAVE YOU CONTACTED 

NISSAN? 

DATE 1/10/02 

CC: FILE 

You’ll remember that I sent you a memo a few weeks ago conveying that Southern 
Growth Policies Board is putting together a panel of top auto executives to discuss 
workforce issues in the South at the annual meeting in Hilton Head in June.  The panel 
discussion will be held on Monday, June 10th, from 1:45 pm to 3:15 pm.  Governor 
Hodges of South Carolina has secured the participation of Jim Micali, chair and president 
of Michelin North America.  

You indicated that you would contact Tracy Woodard (615-355-2377), our contact for 
Nissan, and extend the invitation for Nissan’s participation.  SGPB will do the follow-up 
as to logistics, etc., but they need to know if you have actually contacted Nissan yet.  
Have you contacted Tracy?  
 

Yes     __________ No     __________ 
 

If you haven’t, please do so and then let me know that you have, so that I can notify 
SGPB to contact her as to the logistics.  Thanks! 


